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Indiana State University ___ ] [ f" ,

ATTN: John A. Swez, Ph.D. *

Radiation Safety Officer
Department of Life Science
Terre Haute, IN 47809

SUBJECT: MARCH 31, 1993 TELEPHONE CONFERENCE CONCERNING YOUR
UPCOMING BROAD SCOPE LICENSE RENEWAL, THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF NEW NRC GUIDANCE DOCUMENTS TO AID IN
THE PREPARATION OF BROAD SCOPE APPLICATIONS, AND THE
INITIATIVE OF A PRE-APPLICATION VISIT TO THE REGION
III OFFICE TO DISCUSS ISSUES

Dear Dr. Swez:

As discussed during the referenced telephone conference, I am enclosing
documents which addrese key elements required for broad scope license renewal.
This information should provide adequate guidance when preparing your broad
scope renewal application.

You are invited to contact us if/when you want to meet and discuss the issues
surrounding formulation of the enclosed documents and to address any questions
you may have or points which you feel need further clarification.

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information
stated above, you may contact us at (708)790-5625.

,

Sincerely,

original Signed By
Robert G. Gattone, Jr.

,

Nuclear Materials Licensing Section

Enclosures:
1. Draft Regulatory Guide 10.5, Revision 3
2. 10 CFR Part 20
3. Regulatory Guide 8.9
4. Regulatory Guide 8.25
5. NUREG-1400
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